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Across

1. Nose-noticeable

8. Acupressure technique

15. Did about as well as 
was predicted

17. It may be Freudian

18. It's often planted

19. Stick in a cage

20. Marks for social 
media

21. Thinner than thin

22. A solo HR gets one

24. Abolitionist Harriet

28. "Sprechen Sie __?"

32. Grunts

35. The '80s, say

36. Almost every written 
sentence has at least one

37. Stretch out

38. Occurs (to)

40. Tom's "Blue Bloods" 
costar

41. Order at Long John 
Silver's

44. San __ Fault

46. Job divisions

47. Ref. work begun by 
the London Philological 
Society

48. Invited a traffic ticket

50. Sixth-day creation

53. Not so welcoming

55. Row in a garden

59. Not divine 
Providence

62. Silence, in court

63. "Follow my lead"

64. Christmas morning 
collection

Down

1. Home of the 
Dostoyevsky Literary 
Museum

2. Casual dining spot

3. "Sex Education" 

protagonist portrayed by 
Asa Butterfield

4. Curl units

5. Losing line

6. In advance

7. Not likely to be talked 
out of

8. Marie et Jeanne, 
briefly

9. Spot for a bowler

10. Sino-Japanese War 
statesman

11. Jennifer Lopez's "__ 
Funny"

12. Cover of the 
Colosseum?

13. Far from baggy

14. Implementations

16. La __ (Chinese food 
brand)

21. Starting figure on a 
utility bill

23. Uncomfortably 
gathered

24. 10 kilogauss

25. Turn loose, as hogs

26. Hardly spicy

27. Recording abbr.

28. Had private 
communications via 
social media, briefly

29. They precede finals

30. __ de fraise

31. Box closures

33. Home of the ancient 
Olympic games

34. Go kaput

39. Teammate of 
Esposito and Bucyk

42. Sent a message to 
shore, say

43. Sweden, to a Swede

45. Lotharios

48. Talk, in a way

49. Pie nut

50. Within

51. Discounted item, 
perhaps

52. Angelo's instrument

54. Trieste "Toodle-oo!"

55. Shampoo brand

56. Prefix with morphic

57. __-deucy

58. Knights' titles in "A 
Game of Thrones"

60. Jorja Fox's show

61. Company that makes 
Styrofoam


